M E M O
TO:



FROM:

Terri Famer

DATE:

September 4, 2009

RE:

Annual Report Process
______________________________________________________________________________

The Foundation’s Silver Anniversary edition of its Annual Report and Report to Wisconsin starts a new process in various ways.  There are several components necessary to completing our reports on time – that is, mailing them by January 31st.  The method of creating these reports will be a structured, collaborative process involving all departments.  I’m certain that together we can accomplish this goal.  
The reports will be created in-house and, much as last year, the annual report will mirror the web site.
Dan has reviewed the attached timelines for the 2009 and 2010 reports.  The 2009 differs from the 2010 only in the fact that we are starting latter in the year than we will in future years.  This year, the first review will consist of grants from the first three quarters.  Going forward, the intention is to update and proof the report quarterly.  
You will find your name highlighted on the timelines so you can easily see what your contribution is to this collaborative effort.  After your review, I would welcome any questions, comments or suggestions you may have.
